
 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

 

Wednesday, 21 October, 2015   REMINDER 
Berinba is an 
allergy aware 

 

BOOROWA TOUCH FOOTBALL/NETBALL CARNIVAL 
Boorowa was a huge success due to all the help we 
received from volunteers managing teams, coaching, 
umpiring and score keeping.   Thank you to parents, 
carers, high school students and volunteers who 
helped in any way. Teachers were impressed with the 
Berinba students' excellent sportsmanship and respect 
towards each other and other teams.  Certificates for 
participation will be handed out to students next week 
on a morning assembly.  
 

SPORTS CAPTAINS - Friday 23 October 
This Friday sports captains will receive their badges:  

Pegasus - Isabel Livingston & Kane Dowling 
Scorpio - Charles O'Brien & Kelaya Bogan 
Taurus - Zachary Enseleit & Lana Grannall 
Aquarius -Victoria Ash & Akira Mandla. 

 

YR7/2017 SELECTIVE HIGH SCHOOL APPLICATIONS   
13Oct - 16 November:  Parents can register online at 
www.schools.nsw.edu.au/shsplacement  
For more information contact me at Berinba School. 
          Chris Bradley/Relieving Principal 
 

BOOK FAIR 
We will be holding a Scholastic Book Fair in the school 
library on Friday 6 November in conjunction with the 
Mini-Market Day.  It will run from 11.30am to 3.30pm. 
This is a good place to pick up some stocking fillers for 
Christmas, birthday presents, or even better, a book to 
read for the fun of it!  A percentage of all sales come 
back to the Library, and in the past we have purchased 
books, subject dividers,  Library equipment and  
furniture with this money.  Please put this date in  
your diary.    Mrs D Armour/Librarian 
 

LIBRARY STOCKTAKE 
Library stocktake will take place during weeks 9 and 10 
(30 November to 7 December) this term.  We will 
need to close the library for borrowing from week 6  
(9-13 November) in order to get all resources back  
before week 9.  Your cooperation regarding this would 
be greatly appreciated.    Mrs D Armour/Librarian 
 

We value being:  Respectful,   Responsible   and  Safe 

Berinba Public School   81 Church Street, Yass   ph: 6226 2110    berinba-p.school@det.nsw.edu.au    www.berinba-p.schools.nsw.edu.au 

BERINBA OFFICE HOURS:  8.30am to 3.30pm  

KINDERGARTEN ENROLMENTS FOR 2016 ARE NOW BEING TAKEN  

SCHOOLS SPEC FUNDRAISER:  Berinba Cake Stall 
Saturday 24 October the Schools Spectacular Choir is 
holding a cake stall.  All donations need to be labelled 
with the ingredients they contain and can be delivered 
to the school on Friday 23 October or the street stall on   
Saturday.            L Armour & S Dawes/Spec Coordinators 

BERINBA SRC - TERM 4 COUNCILLORS 
2B Emily Luff            Vice:  Cassie Hansson 

2M Addie Hinds        Vice:  Tashi Phillips 

3/4O Evie Paull & Tom Bush 

3/4P Amelia Waters & Lucas McPherson  

3/4K Jayda Danilczak & Ben Martens 

5/6B Rachel Polsen & Mitchell McNamara 

5/6H Tori Wilson & Aleks Gajic 

5/6S Bronte Anderson & Luke Donovan 

4/5S 
K/4/5LB 

Ariya H & Lachlan Blake 
Vice:  Isabelle Lloyd 

RED, AND BLUE MUFTI-DAY held 9 October 2015 
“Thank to all the staff, parents and students for your  
wonderful donations.”  Berinba's red, blue and white mufti- 
day raised a total of $862.60.  Berinba has raised enough 
money to send a family to Heart Kids Family Camp.  
“My goal was to walk 1 km out of the 2.1 km.  I reached 
and past my goal.  It was amazing.  Thank you Mrs Kemp 
for coming and supporting me.  I won and I kicked your 
butt.”     By Jake Harrington 3/4K 
Jake has raised a total of $8103.59 for Heart Kids NSW/ACT   



 

Respectful Responsible Safe 

COMMUNITY NOTICES 

DATES TO REMEMBER 

5 Nov Kindy Orientation 
Stamp out bullying 

6 Nov Mini Market day 

12 Nov Kindy Orientation 

24-28Nov School Spec 

8 Dec Primary Presentation night 

10 Dec Infants Presentation 
Year 6 Farewell 

 

BERINBA CANTEEN ROSTER OCTOBER/NOVEMBER 2015 

Mon 26 Oct Tues 27 Oct Wed 28 Oct Thur 29 Oct Fri 30 Oct 

Tanya Wilkie   Kirsty Sargent Lisa Jordan 

Mon 2 Nov Tues 3 Nov Wed 4 Nov Thur 5 Nov Fri 6 Nov 

Tanya Wilkie Jean Pearson  Rose Baldini Trudy Polsen 

 

YASS MONTESSORI PRE-SCHOOL 
OPEN DAY: To mark 35 years of Montes-
sori education in Yass, the Pre-School will 

be hosting an OPEN DAY this Saturday  
24 October, 10am-1pm at the Pre-School. 

Come along and help celebrate  
with a sausage sizzle, cake,  
balloons and face painting 

 

Bookham Red Cross and Hospital  
Auxiliary 

Art & Quilt Show-Bookham Hall & Church 
 31 October: 10am - 5.00pm 

 1 November:  10am - 4.00pm 
Entry by gold coin donation. 

Enquiries: Noeleen Hazell  6227 7202 
 

Funkytoy Wreath workshop with 
Freya Jobbins 

Saturday, 31 October - at Bookham 
Cost: $25.00  Noeleen Hazell 6227 7202 

 

HALLOWEN DISCO AT BOWNING 
Saturday 31 October 2015 @ 5.30pm 

Bowning Hall, DJ music, games and prizes.  
$5pp - Sausage sizzle & drink.  Come in 

costume, bring your lolly bags for Trick or 
Treating around Bowning 0423 771 304 
Fundraiser for Bowning Youth Projects. 

 

Positive Parenting for Children  
With a Disability 

Free Seminars: Thurs, 5 Nov & 3 Dec 
Goulburn Workers Club 

Enquiries:  9114 4106 or email 
fhs.steppingstones@sydney.edu.au 

 

DOES YOUR CHILD HAVE A DISABILITY? 
Stepping Stones Triple P course will be 

held @Cowra in November. Ph:6340 1100 
Email:fhs.Steppingstones@sydney.edu.au  

 

Open Garden - Bundarbo Station   

Riverside Drive, Jugiong 
Sunday, 15 November 8am - 5pm 

Cost $10.00 pp (children free) 
All proceeds to Jugiong Public School 

Enquiries: 6945 4210 

 

 

 Berinba Mini-Market Day 
 

Friday 6th November, 2015 
 

At Berinba Public School 

12:15pm - 3:00pm 
 

A Book Fair will be operating in the Library 

(11:30am - 3.30pm) 
 

A Sausage Sizzle and fruit box Meal Deal 

Available from the Canteen for $4.00 
 

 

Stalls will operate from 12.15 – 2.20pm 
 

        Second hand toys and books      Photo Booth 

      Paper Plane Flying Competition  Lucky Dips 

   Pet Show   Chocolate Toss  Slime 

      Café in the Classroom      Guessing competitions         

And much more!!! 

Activities will cost between 5c and $3.00 
Parents and friends are welcome to come  

along and enjoy the afternoon. 
 

Have fun and help raise funds for resources for our school 

“Super Hero” day (Thursday 15 October) raising funds for Camp Quality  


